
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
September 21, 2024 
 

Lifted: Countryside View Drive and Blue Jay Court area precautionary 
boil water advisory 

 
 
9.21.24 - The advisory has been lifted. Customers are no longer advised to boil their water prior 
to consumption.  

### 
 

 
Countryside View Drive and Blue Jay Court area precautionary boil 

water advisory 
 
9.19.24 - Toho crews have assessed the area of affected customers. The precautionary boil 
water advisory now includes customers at 3266-3352 Countryside View Drive and customers at 
3300-3308 Blue Jay Court.  

### 
 

 
Countryside View Drive and Blue Jay Court area precautionary boil 

water advisory 
 

9.19.24 - Countryside View Drive and Blue Jay Court area precautionary boil water advisory Toho 
Water Authority (Toho) is announcing that once service is restored, a precautionary boil water 
advisory will be in effect for customers located at 3266-3290 Countryside View Drive and 3300-
3308 Blue Jay Court in St. Cloud.  
 
This is due to a water line repair in the area. Service is expected to be restored by 1 p.m. Schedules 
may change due to weather and unforeseen circumstances. The precautionary boil water 
advisory will be in effect until lifted by Toho.  
 



As a precautionary measure, customers are advised to boil their water for one minute prior to 
consumption (drinking, cooking, making ice, brushing teeth or washing dishes). As an alternative 
bottled water may be used.  
 
For more information, contact Toho’s customer service center at 407-957-7344 or email cs-
stcloud@tohowater.com. Updates are also posted to our News & Alerts section on 
tohowater.com 
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Environmental Compliance Department – Toho Water Authority 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


